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Some years ago after moving from Bald Hills Brisbane to Bundaberg | used to travel back to Brisbane
on the Tilt Train to see family still in Brisbane. | used to stay in Abbey on Roma apartments opposite
Roma Street Station. Several times when walking from unit to Roma Street station to catch
suburban trains | had several close encounters with escooters when riders were rounding corners &
not looking for pedestrians coming from opposite directions. It was only my vigilance that saved me
from personal injury. | am now 93 & was in my 80s when encounters were avoided.For my

personal safety | soon gave up travelling to Brisbane & now rely on family to come to Bundaberg to
see my wife & me.Kev DrinnenPS It is now common around Bundaberg to see 2 persons on

scooters & riders without helmets. MORE POLICING is Required



